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_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
                                 7th May, 2021  
 
 
10 Downing Street, 
London, 
SW1A 2AA. 
 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 
 
Once again you have not had the courtesy to respond to my letter, in breach of professional 
guidelines regarding freedom of information, complaints and transparency. 
 
How hard should it be to report a failed system?  This is causing child abuse and no-one is 
taking responsibility. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Howard Lamb 
DC 
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